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(360) 664-1160 ● TTY (360) 586-8203 
 
 
 
 
 
January 8, 2019 
 
 
Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
RE:  Docket UE-152253 – Compliance Filing 
  Schedule 93 – Annual Decoupling Revenue Adjustment 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
On November 30, 2018, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power) submitted tariff sheets 
designated as “Second Revision to Sheet No. 93.1,” “Schedule 93,” and “Decoupling Revenue 
Adjustment” in order to comply with Order 12 and Order 16 in Docket UE-152253. Commission Staff 
has reviewed the proposed tariff sheets and associated workpapers, and believes the filing complies 
with the Commission’s orders. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
David Panco 
Lead Staff 
Regulatory Analyst 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 


